
Notice 
 

Invitation for Public Comment 
Proposed Amendments to Uniform Local Rules 

 
United States Bankruptcy Courts 

Northern and Southern Districts of Mississippi 
 
The United States Bankruptcy Judges for the Northern and Southern Districts of 
Mississippi propose to adopt amendments to the Courts’ Uniform Local Bankruptcy Rules 
to become effective December 1, 2023.  The proposed amendments to the Uniform Local 
Bankruptcy Rules were developed in accordance with the requirements of Rule 9029, 
Federal Rules of Bankruptcy Procedure. 
 
View/Download Proposed Local Rule Amendments: 

The proposed amendments and the current version of the Courts’ Uniform Local 
Rules may be viewed or downloaded from the Courts’ websites.  You may also 
view the proposed amendments at either office during regular business hours 
(Mon-Fri 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.). 

 
United States Bankruptcy Court 
Southern District of Mississippi 
www.mssb.uscourts.gov 

United States Bankruptcy Court 
Northern District of Mississippi 
www.msnb.uscourts.gov 

 
Public Comment Invited:  

The public comment period is September 25, 2023 – October 25, 2023. 

Written comments may be submitted by email or to one of the mailing addresses 
listed below. 

Submit comments by email to:  msnb_courtmail@msnb.uscourts.gov 

Alternatively, comments may be mailed to either: 

Danny L. Miller, Clerk 
United States Bankruptcy Court 
Southern District of Mississippi 
Thad Cochran U.S. Courthouse 
501 E. Court Street, Suite 2.300 
Jackson, MS  39225-2448 
 
 

Shallanda J. Clay, Clerk 
United States Bankruptcy Court 
Northern District of Mississippi 
Thad Cochran U. S. Courthouse 
703 Highway 145 North 
Aberdeen, MS 39730 
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